
From:  Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time:  02/04/2020 12:09:19 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Thank you for your email, I am out of the office Re: Hollywood Center Project Correspondence Request
 

Hello,

Thank you for your email. I am out of the office on maternity leave.

For general inquires or to submit Annual Reporting documents for
Development Agreements, please contact Susan Jimenez at (213)
847-3641/susan.jimenez@lacity.org or Darlene Navarrete at (213)
847-3683 / darlene.navarrete@lacity.org.

For questions regarding Sign District and Development Agreement
requests, please reach out to Milena Zasadzien at (213) 847-3636 or at
Milena.Zasadzien@lacity.org.

For pre-filing questions, please contact Mindy Nguyen at (213) 847-3674.

For inquiries related to specific cases, please visit the Department's
case tracking website at: http://planning.lacity.org/ where you can
determine who is assigned to your case and contact them directly.

Best,

Heather

-- 

*Heather Bleemers *

Senior City Planner

Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3682
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